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It is time to ban forever the vile practice of wildlife killing contests. Coyotes are not a 
public safety issue and provide a vital service in controlling rodents and small 
mammal populations that carry ticks/Lyme disease. Killing contests are not effective 
wildlife management, they are just a shameful display of cold blooded ignorance.
Wildlife killing contests are opposed by the vast majority of the public, including 
hunters, so please do the right thing and pass this bill.


